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The Arkansas Legislative Council Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee 
met on May 29, 2024, to discuss the proposed rule regarding Employee Benefits Division 
Voluntary Products. Your subcommittee referred this rule on March 21, 2024. 
 
The committees heard testimony from Grant Wallace, Director of the Employee Benefits 
Division of the Department of Transformation and Shared Services and, following 
committee discussion, recommended to review the rule. 
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